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WHAT'SHAPPENING

WELCOME TO THE USS CARL 
VINSON AND YOUR FAMILIES 

HUNT HEROES FOUNDATION ACCEPTING
 APPLICATIONS FOR SCHOLARSHIP GRANTS

Hunt Heroes Foundation(HHF), 
the non-profit organization 
founded by Hunt Military 
Communities ("HMC"), is 
excited to announce it has 
recently started accepting 
applications for its annual HHF 
scholarship grants.  For more 
information on eligibility, 
awards and the application 
process go to 
www.scholarsapply.org/
huntheroesscholarship.   The 
deadline to submit is 3:00 p.m. 
Central Standard Time, 
February 21, 2019 or until 50 
applications are recevied 
whichever comes first.  For 
questions or more information 
please email 
huntheroesscolarhip@scholarshi
pamerica.org

IMPORTANT DATES

February 11th 12:00-2:00 pm 
Valentine wood sign creation at The Landings 
Central located at 71 Olding Road. Using vinyl 
designs, paint and wood create a valentine 
themed sign.   We will provide the materials and a 
variety of design styles and accents.  RSVP via 
Facebook event  on www.facebook.com/
TheLandingsHousing

February 18th 

Pacific Northwest Communities offices closed 
in observance of President's Day.  If you have 
a maintenance emergency call 888-335-3297.

February 21th 5:30-6:30 pm
Meet and greet at The Landings Central at 71 
Olding Road   We invite you to come to come 
and meet some of our team members, ask 
questions and learn about 2019 resident events.   
We will provide light appetizers, dessert and 
beverages.

February 6th
We are updating our phone system on Feb. 6 
which will result in a short phone outage for both 
the maintenance and office phones on this day.   
We are working to minimize this outage and will be 
bringing the maintenance lines back up first.  We 
will post updates on this outage on our Facebook 
pages.  

CEL ACTION UPDATE
Our management team has contacted everyone who requested
a call back on their CEL comment cards.   As part of our commitment to service 
we are implementing actions directly as a result of the feedback we received. 
Here are just a few of the direct actions we are taking now:

Our maintenance managers are calling 100% of the residents who have an 
urgent or emergent work order.

Providing increased accessibilty to our management team through a 
variety of methods including our meet and greet event on 02/19 at the 
Bangor Community Center

We are making additional repairs to playground equipment.

We look forward to updating you on more direct action that is taking place 
because of your feedback.  We also encourage you to reach out  not just 
during the CEL survey but all year round.  One avenue for submission of this 
feedback is an email to navynorthwest@huntcompanies.com.
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WHAT'S HAPPENING February 2019

NAVAL BASE KITSAP (The Landings)
Neighborhood Management Office · M-F: 8AM-5PM;  closed Sat-Sun 71 Olding Road 
(Landings Central)
Bremerton, WA 98312

(360) 394-7304

Neighborhood Maintenance Office · M-F: 8AM-5PM; closed
Sat-Sun 2765 Wencker Way (NOW OPEN right behind Landings Central!)
Bremerton, WA 98312

(888) 335-3297 (24/7 emergencies, too)

Check out self-help maintenance to borrow yard tools and more!

Visit us online: www.thelandingskitsap.com
Like us on Facebook: www.facebook.com/TheLandingsHousing
Tweet Hunt Military: twitter.com/huntmilitary

Your Landings Management Team: Jennifer Hyde, Community
Manager; Darryn Achall, Maintenance Manager

COMMUNITY CALENDARS

JANUARY GIFT BASKET AND 
CEL WINNERS

Thank you for participating in the Hot Cocoa Bar and 
congratulations to the winners of our January Gift 
Baskets Marvi & Luisa and camera shy Crystal.   Don't 
forget you can enter for our February Gift baskets on 
one of the following ways.  Stop into the office to fill 
out an entry, "Check in" or post a positive comment 
on Facebook, attend a resident event or bring in a 
business card from a maintenance technician.  Our 
February gift basket is all about experiencing 
Washington with the Discover Pass which offers you 
access to millions of acres of state recreation lands in 
Washington.  

We also want to congratulate our last two CEL prize 
winners Matthew & Rebekah.  Thanks for participating 
in the 2018 CEL survey!
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